
 

Thursday 28th March 2024 
 
 
Dear KS1 Parents and Carers,  
 
During the next term in science, we are focusing of the uses of everyday materials.  Children need to have 
experience of, and explore as many different materials (substances) as possible to make sense of their 
world. Understanding how materials behave in their natural state and under certain conditions will help 
them to understand why objects are made of specific materials. 
 
For the children to explore as many everyday materials as possible we are asking for the children in KS1 to 
bring in any items made from the following materials during the first week back: 
 

• Paper 
• Plastic 
• Card 
• Polystyrene 

 
Any contributions will be greatly received and we thank you in advance.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Miss B Wylie  
Year 2 Teacher  
 

      Interim Headteacher:  Mrs E Cook 

      Assistant Headteachers: Mrs L Clare & Mrs M Cuthbert   
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